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Watch out for..     #  Head in the hole art work 

                    #  Moa statue  

                    #  Opening of the courthouse  

                    #  Community garden compost bins 

New shelving in the Archives 

Recently new mobile shelving was installed in the archive 
vault. It creates 204 linear metres of shelving and 18 
bays to accommodate large photographs to meet archival 
standards.  

The collections held by the Archives are regionally 
important, containing local authority archives, 
photographic images and negatives, community records, 
business records, maps, plans and the Waimate 
Advertiser newspapers. The shelving will enable the 
preservation and care of these irreplaceable records for 
the district.   

Funds for this shelving came from the Lottery Grants 
Board/Te Puna Tahua and Mid & South Canterbury 
Community Trust. 

Welcome to the 84th newsletter of the Waimate Historical Society.   

Since our last newsletter we welcome Tracy Swan to our office. Tracy Swan and her husband 
used to run Swans Glass.  She has been in Waimate since 1993 and has a background in the paint 
and wallpaper industry as well as being a gymnastics coach and judge.  

Tracy has a òcan doó attitude which brings a cheerful, positive personality to our front office.  
She has already shown that she will take every opportunity to connect the people of Waimate to 
the museum. 

  May we please have your email address.  

Emailing is better for the environment and makes communication simple.  

Please update us with your email address.  Email the office wtemus@xtra.co.nz  
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SPONSORSHIP and FUNDING  

This has been a big year for gathering 
funds for specific tasks.  Aside from money 
we have benefitted from several other 

sponsors.  

Vacuum  -  Karcher 

Kettle   -  Harvey Norman 

Fridge   -  Town and Country & DB 

Bora Bombs  -   Kiwi Care 

Garden edger   -  Van Dam family  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Murray Aiken, Rob Smith, Brian Briggs, Jim 
Raynor, Ian Rutherford and John Begg have 
spent a few Saturdays this year at the museum 
shifting things, painting and doing other jobs 
required.  If you would like to join them please 
let the office know and we can let you know 
when there is a job to be done.  

Civic Award for Ngaire Duffy 

We were proud to see Ngaire Duffy receive a Civic Award for her 
many years of volunteer work for the WHS.  Ngaire originally came to 
the museum seeking membership fees on behalf of the Operatic 
Society and somehow ended up staying to volunteer.   

Over the years Ngaire has held many positions in the WHS.  Her 
years of experience mean that our present committee and staff will 
often access her archives (memory) when wanting to know details 
about past happenings.   

Ngaire is an excellent example of the many people who have 
volunteered hundreds and sometimes thousands of hours at the WHS.  
Although we now rely on computer programmes to store our 
information there is still so much more knowledge and skills in the 
hands and minds of our community that is not yet contained in a 
manner that will be easily accessed for the future generations.  

Early winter Social Gathering and AGM 

All staff, volunteers, friends and Society 
members are invited to join us in the 

Courthouse  

Friday 8th of June 7pm 
  

Bring a friend to join us as we celebrate our 
activities over the last year and discuss those 

planned for the future.    

 

We will provide plenty of opportunity to catch 
up with each other, with a minimal amount of 
time completing our AGM requirements.   

Drinks and Nibbles will be provided. 

We need you . . .  

We need volunteers who are willing to show 
people around the museum. 

You donõt need to be an expert as we can pair 
you with someone who has done this before.  

(Please phone Tracy in the office) 

Email: wtemus@xtra.co.nz  

Web: waimatemuseumandarchives.org.nz  

Phone: 036897832    FB: Waimate Museum & Archives  
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